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   VILLAGE OF LAKEVIEW COUNCIL MEETING
September 16TH, 2019 @ 6:00 P.M.
Mayor Ryan Shoffstall called the Council meeting to order and led Council in the Pledge of Allegiance. The roll call was read and all members answered the roll except for Eric Barhorst.  Traci Gentis made a motion to excuse Eric followed by a second from Terry.  The roll call vote is as follows:  Brentlinger-Yes; Harford-Yes; Gentis-Yes; Dietz-Yes; and Snyder-Yes.  The motion passed.  The minutes from the previous meeting were approved as written. 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Traci Gentis and seconded by Terry Brentlinger.  The roll call vote is as follows:  Brentlinger-Yes; Harford-Yes; Gentis-Yes; Dietz-Yes; and Snyder-Yes.  The motion passed. 
Fire Chief Norm Spring was present and reported that 7 firefighters attended grain rescue training and received six hours of continuous education training.  He also reported that three of the guys would be getting Hovercraft training on 9/28/19.    
Village Administrator David Scott was present and discussed the following:
1. Kody Pickering got his CDL permit.
2. Reported that as of 01/01/20, anyone needing to get a CDL will have to go to a school to get it.  They no longer can go sit for the test.
3. Reported having trouble with a valve on Stephenson.
4. Reported having trouble with the hoe again and has called Southeastern for repairs.  Will be getting prices on a mini hoe as we have the need for one badly.
Logan County Sheriff Donnie Day was present and said now that summer is over, it is slowing down.
Under Old Business, Dave reported getting estimates from Homeland Security for the security on all the buildings. After discussion, Traci Gentis made a motion to enter into a contract with Homeland Security followed by a second to the motion made by Dennis Harford.  The roll call vote is as follows:  Brentlinger-Yes; Harford-Yes; Gentis-Yes; Dietz-Yes; and Snyder-Yes.  The motion passed. 
Dennis Harford announced the EMS squad will be having their open house at the new building on 10/12 from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m.  
There was no New Business.
The Fiscal Officer reported on the following:
1. Reported to Council that we received our annual Community Recycling Incentive of 132.5 tons which represents a return to the Village for $662.50. It was noted that the money per ton has dropped to $5.00 per ton from $7.00 per ton due to it being harder to sell recyclable materials and commodity prices have gone down.
2. Read an invitation from AMP to attend dinner the evening before the annual AMP conference.
Frank Dietz reported he would not be attending the next Council meeting.
	A motion to adjourn was then made by Traci Gentis and seconded by Terry Brentlinger.  The next meeting will be October 7th, 2019 at 6:00 p.m.  
  					Respectfully submitted,
																															__________________________							Rebecca Larrabee, Fiscal Officer 

___________________________
Mayor Ryan Shoffstall
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